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JMI's Turkish Language & Literature Admission Test Paper Leak Case handed over to 

Delhi Police, New Dates Announced 
 

 
Jamia Millia Islamia’s administration has handed over the admission test paper leak case for 
B.A. (Hons) Turkish Language & Literature, 2017 to Delhi Police's Cyber Crime Branch.  
 
Delhi Police will investigate into the case and strict action will be taken against those involved in 
leaking the entrance test paper of the exam that was held on May 09, 2017. 
 
The university has decided to conduct the re-admission test for B.A. (Hons) Turkish Language & 
Literature on 02 July 2017 (Sunday) from 09:00-10:45 am.  
 
Fresh admit cards for the same will be issued soon. 
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